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An error unfortunately occurred in Table 4, p. 293, of the
above article. Two tumors of pineal cell origin were in-
advertently omitted from the total number of neuroecto-
dermal neoplasms. The inclusion of these two tumors
changes the total to 279 (81%) neoplasms instead of 277
(80.8%).
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The International Symposium on Pediatric Neuro-Oncology will be
held at the Children’s Hospital in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania,
24-26 May 1990. For further information, please contact: The
Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia, Medical Education Center,
One Children’s Center, Philadelphia, PA 19104, USA; tel.: (215)
590-10 00.

The 41st Annual Meeting of the Deutsche Gesellschaft fiir Neu-
rochirurgie (German Society of Neurosurgery) will be held at the
Hilton Kongresszentrum, Diisseldorf, FRG, 27—30 May 1990. This
is a joint meeting with the Société Belge de Neurochirurgie, Belgi-
sche Wetenschappelijke Vereniging voor Neurochirurgie and the
Nederlandse Vereniging voor Neurochirurgie. For further informa-
tion, please contact: Professor C. Lumenta, Neurochirurgische Uni-
versititsklinik, Moorenstrasse 5, D-4000 Diisseldorf, Federal Re-
public of Germany.

The Miami Children’s Hospital 11th Apnual Child Neurology Post-
graduate Course will be held at the Sonesta Beach Hotel in Key
Biscayne, Florida, 11-14 June 1990. For further information, please
contact. Oscar Papazian, M.D., Department of Neurology, Miami
Children’s Hospital, 3200 S.W. 60th Ct., Miami, FL 33155, USA,;
tel.: (305) 6 62-83 30.

The International Symposium on New Horizons in Pediatric Neuro-
surgery/Neurology will be held in Tel Aviv, Israel, 2528 June 1990.
For further information, please contact: Professor Shaul Harel, ¢/o
International Ltd., P.O. Box 29313, 65121 Tel Aviv, Israel; tel.: (03)
65 45 48, telex: 33554 Intru 11.

The XXV Canadian Congress of Neurological Sciences will be held
at the Banff Springs Hotel, Banff, Alberta, 27-30 June 1990.

For further information, please contact: Permanent Secretariat,
Canadian Congress of Neurological Sciences, 116C, 1330-15
Avenue S.W,, Calgary, AB T3C 3N6, Canada,; tel.: (403) 2 29-95 44.

The 34th Annual Scientific Meeting of the Society for Research into
Hydrocephalus and Spina Bifida will be held in Oviedo, Spain,
11-14 July 1990. For further information, please contact: Dr. R.
Bayston, Hon. Secretary, Institute of Child Health, 30 Guilford
Street, London WCIN 1EH, UK.

The international symposium “Advances in Neuro-Oncology” will be
held in San Remo, Italy, 2629 September 1990. For further infor-
mation, please contact: Organizing Secretary, Fondazione Giovanni
Lorenzini, Via Monte Napoleone, 23, 1-20121 Milan, [taly; tel.; (02)
76.00.22.67/78.38.68; FAX: (02) 78 15 11.

The Joint Convention of the Sth International Child Neurology Con-
gress and the 3rd Asian and Oceanian Congress of Child Neurology
will be held at the Keio Plaza Inter-Continental Hotel, Tokyo,
Japan, 4-9 November 1990. For further information, please con-
tact: Yoshiyuki Suzuki, M.D., Secretary General, 5th ICNC-3rd
AOCCN, The Tokyo Metropolitan Institute of Medical Science,
3-18-22 Honkomagome, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo, 113 Japan; tel.: 81-3-
823-2101, FAX: 81-3-823-2952.

The International Symposium on Hydrocephalus will be held at the
Kobe Portopia Hotel in Kobe, Japan, 12—14 November 1990. For
Surther information, please contact: Satoshi Matsumoto, Chairman,
Department of Neurosurgery, Kobe University School of Medicine,
7-5-1 Kusunoki-cho, Chuo-ku, Kobe, 650 Japan; tel.. 078 (341)
74 51, FAX: 078 (382) 26 91. ;



